
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

20th March 2015 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 23rd March  Year 3 & 4 Multi Skills Festival, Staindrop 

Wednesday 25th March Year 1 & 2 Dance Festival - Cockfield School 

Wednesday 25th March Oases Survival Day at school 

Thursday 26th March   Easter Coffee Morning 

Thursday 26th March  Break up for Easter Holidays - Toy Day 

Tuesday 14th April  Back to School 

Thursday 16th April  Football Team to Teesdale School 

Wednesday 22nd April  School Photographs 

Monday 4th May  May Day 

Thursday 7th May  School Closed for Poling Station 

Monday 11th May  Start of Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 22nd May   Break up for Whit Week 

Monday 1st June  Back to School 

Easter Coffee Morning 

We would like to invite parents and friends 

to our Easter Coffee Morning on Thursday 

26th March at 9.00 a.m. Come and have a 

cup of tea or coffee and a cake, as well as 

having a look at the children’s decorated 

eggs. If you would like to provide any cakes 

for the event they would be very gratefully 

received.   

Year 3 & 4 Multi-Skills 

Our pupils in Class 2 will be 

attending the Multi-skills Festival 

at Staindrop Comprehensive 

School on Monday 23rd March. 

They will be taking part in           

activities and will need their 

school P.E kits, tracksuit bottoms 

and suitable P.E shoes.    

Uniform 

Please can all parents ensure that all children’s clothes are labelled and check 

that they have the correct uniform.  Thank you 



Discovery Museum 

The children in Class 2  visited The Discovery Muse-

um on  Wednesday 18th March. They had a  quick 

visit to The Angel of the North  followed by a work-

shop on bridges . Then they had a look around the 

museum as part of their topic work this term.  They 

had an interesting day and as always our    pupils  

behaved beautifully.   

 

Easter Toys 

We will be selling a selection of Easter 

Toys on behalf of Butterwick Hospice to 

help them raise money. They cost £1.50 

each and children can choose from 

brown, white or cream bunnies or a fun 

farmyard stationary set. 

Easter Egg Competition 

We are holding a decorated egg             

competition this half term to celebrate 

Easter.  We are asking pupils to decorate an 

egg at home in whatever way they like and 

send it in to school by Tuesday 24th March. 

The eggs will be judged and the winners         

announced before the end of term. 

Open Door 

We would just like to remind parents that 

we operate an open door policy and if you 

have anything that you would like to discuss, 

please call in to school . 

Pupil of the Week 

Class 1 Pippa McGonigal 

Class 2 Lente Deprez-Wray 

Class 3 Hannah Bone 

Toy Day 

As we breaking up for the Easter    

Holidays on Thursday 26th March, the 

children are allowed to bring a non 

electronic toy in to school to play 

with. No mobile phones, tablets DS’s 

etc. please.  

Survival Day 

We are holding a survival day at 

school on Wednesday 25th March, 

could all children bring  wellingtons in 

to  school as they will be working on 

the field  and surrounding area. Thank 

you.  


